
On Friday, Community Pekapeka headed down to 
the Gapfiller Detour Scooter Track for some fun 
and adventures. We had been looking forward to 
this trip for two weeks and it did not disappoint! 
We took our scooters and hit the Gapfiller track. 
There was lots of  risk taking and pushing 
ourselves to meet new physical challenges, as well 
as supporting each other to do so safely. 

We also got to play on the brand new giant swings 
Gapfiller have just finished building!  This 
weekend they are officially opening, with a 24 
hour Swing-a-thon, if  you want to try them out 
for yourself.  

Big thanks to all the parents who supported us 
getting out and about, as well as to senior students 
Paige and Rose for joining us. 

Community Pekapeka 
Scooter Track Adventures!


